
 

 

1st December 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Next year, we will be studying Sir Titus Salt, his ideas and why he is famous. We will be asking if he 

was a hero or a villain (he thought that children should work in the mills). We will also be comparing 

Salts Mill with the Black Dyke Mill.  

 

Class 3 have a visit booked to Saltaire on 17th June 2022, this will enhance the learning we will be 

doing. 

 

Our day will start with a guided tour of Saltaire The tour includes a handmade laminated bookmark for 

each child with the real history of a character that used to live and work in Saltaire on it, with a set 

of rules for living in the village. This means that each child is guaranteed a completely unique 

character. The tour leaders say that students light up then squeal with delight as they find out they 

are married to each other and collapse with laughter when they see some of them are married to their 

teacher! 

 

If the sun is shining, we will be able to visit Robert's park and have lunch there. However, we have 

booked the church hall in case of poor weather.  Children will need a packed lunch with a drink in a 

disposable bottle (no glass please), sensible shoes as we will be walking around the village, a raincoat in 

case of rain, a sun hat and sunscreen in case we get some sun!  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning back at 2.30pm. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £9.18.  We are informing you well in advance so payments towards the trip 

can be made in instalments if preferred.   Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at 

your local, as well as in cash via school. 

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards any 

school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the 

arrangements.  We must stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not 

affect your child’s right to attend.  

 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of the following benefits, and you 

would need to discuss this with Mrs Grist or the school office. 

   

• Income support 

• Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Support under part IV  of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, where the parent is not entitled to Working Tax Credit. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Lake 


